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For the purpose of educating new members and second generation about True Parents and the meaning 

and value of the Blessing, CARP hosts a two-day seminar during Spring Break. For three of the 

participants, it was their first time hearing True Parents Course as well as an in-depth explanation of the 

Blessing. Akira and Makiko Watanabe, Director of CARP Las Vegas, gave the presentation and Reverend 

Andy Compton led a Q&A on the second evening. 

 

 
 

In order to become true owners of our faith and tradition that True Parents passed down to us, we must 

educate the youth to understand True Parents Providential Course as well as the meaning and value of the 

Blessing and the change of blood lineage. The Las Vegas Family Church has held half-day seminars 

educating about the Divine Principle and the Marriage Blessing Movement, but CARP organized this 

workshop to further prepare young members who have already studied the Divine Principle to prepare 

themselves for the next step. Akira spoke passionately about the trials that our True Parents had to endure 

to bequeath to us the Blessing. Makiko shared about the challenges that individuals face when they are in 

the process of meeting their eternal spouse. Everyone who attended the workshop gained new insight and 

a deeper commitment to purity and receiving the Blessing from True Parents. 

 

 


